
Sports Quest Partners With Fairfield Baptist Church 
“Liberian Orphanage” – June 2011 

Members of the Fairfield Baptist Church’s Mission Team traveled to Liberia to minister to the 

children of the Fairfield Baptist Mission Orphanage. Sports Quest was privileged to support the 

mission by providing soccer uniforms/clothing donated through its “Second Kick” donation 

Program. 

“Fairfield Baptist Church sent two members of their mission team to Monrovia Liberia to check in on the 

orphanage that they support. The team left on June 18
th

 and returned on June 30
th

. 

 

While in Liberia, they ministered to the orphans in a variety of ways.  The children enjoyed crafts, playing 

games, puzzles and play dough.  They took their first field trip to a nearby beach and experienced their first ever 

birthday party.  At the birthday party the children were presented with gifts and cards provided by their 

sponsoring families. The older children participated in evangelism training utilizing the e-band and e-ball as 

evangelism tools.  The children then participated in a street soccer game and then shared Christ with the 

participants using the colors of salvation on the e-ball.   

 

The ministry team delivered uniforms to the mission school for the girls’ kickball teams and boys’ soccer teams. 

These uniforms were provided through money raised by the Fairfield Baptist Children’s ministry.  In addition, 

soccer jerseys and socks were provided to the orphans through Sports Quest.  The picture below shows some of 

the boys sporting their new jersey’s from Sports Quest.  The boys loved the jerseys so much that they wore 

them throughout the week.  The children at the orphanage and the members of Fairfield Baptist Church would 

like to say a big thank you to Sports Quest for their donation”. 

David Berry and John Cate – Fairfield Baptist Church Mission Team Members 
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